Community Council Minutes September 20, 2018

We have a new chair Erin Baum and new co chair Graham Mearns.
We watched an intro to community council video which will be linked onto the school web page for those who were not at the meeting.
The set dates for community council meetings will be the first Thursday of every month at 3:50 pm.  The next meeting will be held November 1, 2018 at 3:50 pm.
The budget we have received for the coming school year is $101, 222.00.  There was a carry over of $16,000.  The exact total being $117,499.52.  
There is money set aside already $43,103.95 for teacher assistants and an additional $15, 000 for technology.  It has been proposed to set aside incentive/repayment for teachers who are doing the extra training to enhance their teaching and classrooms.  The remaining balance to spend is $59,080.56.
The total number of students at BPE is 998.  
There will be a new security system with locked doors and cameras being put sometime in October/November.  
BPE is working with Syracuse City and local law enforcement to ensure the safest possible route for students.  
The main focus for the school year is to increase the median growth number.  The school as a whole will focus on growth in all areas of reading, math, science with extra focus on all learning levels to increase.

November agenda
Review budget breakdown
Teacher payback for training
School improvement plan
Review digital citizenship-what is in place
Have members who attend state or district community council meetings give a brief report
Update safety plan with the opening of Doral Drive


Minutes taken by Mariah Robins
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